
Classroom News              
Class Name:   Oxford                          Term:   Summer 2                2021                 
What we have been learning this term: Some photos of our learning! 

Englefield Trip 

This term we had a fantastic trip to 

Englefield Estate. We were lucky enough to 

visit a range of workshops from bee 

keeping, woodwork, flood defences and 

wellbeing. We all agreed that out favourite 

activity was looking around the outside of 

Englefield house with Zoey Benyon and her 

son, they were so friendly and we learnt so 

much. We were really lucky with the 

weather and also enjoyed a lovely picnic 

lunch together. 

Sports Day 

The rain didn’t stop us from enjoying our 

sports day this year, we all took part in track 

and field events. Ur favourite was the 

running races at the end. We all tried our 

best and did an amazing job. Thank you 

Averil and our sports leaders for organising 

and leading such a great day! 

English 

We’ve been getting creative with our 

English work this term. First we read a 

suspense story then wrote our own suspense 

stories using the same format with a new 

setting and character. To do this we 

created a class story map which we edited 

together. We chose to have an 

abandoned fairground as our new setting. 

To help us write a detailed setting 

description we made our own shoe box 

scene. As you can see, we included, rust, 

dirt and moss to go with the dark cloudy 

sky. Definitely very creepy!  

Learning about ourselves 

Averil kindly talked to us about why it is 

important to look after our teeth. Averil also 

showed us the best way to look after them. 

We also did a Science experiment using 

eggs because the shell is similar to the 

enamel on our teeth. We placed the eggs 

in Diet Coke, Water, Red Bull and apple 

juice. We predicted that Red Bull would 

make the shell erode the most but were 

really shocked with the amount of sugar in 

apple juice and how much the juice 

affected the shell! Just imagine what it 

could do to our teeth 

Proud moment! Congratulations Aiden with 

your achievements on the bikes this term-

we’re all super proud! 

  

                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          

Dates & Points to remember: Return 

to school Friday 3rd September. 



 


